
          NEWSLETTER 
September 24, 2018 

From the Principal…   
 

Pastor Appreciation Day/Thanksgiving Chapel - Oct. 3 

Parents, please note: we have changed the Pastor Appreciation chapel from April to part of the Thanksgiving 

chapel on October 3rd. Why October 3rd? 

We have heard that most pastors have either the Monday or the Friday off so… we will have our Thanksgiving/

Pastor appreciation chapel on Wednesday, October 3rd to accommodate as many of the pastors as we can 

for our Thanksgiving chapel. 

 

Your children were sent home with personal invitations for their pastors to remind the pastors of the change to 

October 3rd from April. If you would like another copy, please ask for one from Miss Van Loenen. Please note 

this chapel is next week already! Parents/students, if you have not done so already, it is your last chance this 

Sunday to personally invite your pastor to the chapel on Wednesday, October 3rd at 9:00am.  

 

TCS Terry Fox Run this Friday at 1:15pm 

This year’s Terry Fox Run will take place on Friday, 

September 28th after lunch recess starting in the 

gym. Make sure to wear running shoes and 

comfortable clothing (red & white) on Friday! 

The entire school will be running or walking 

around our new track for this event. All walkers 

will be in the inside lane of the track, primary 

runners will use the next two inside lanes of the 

track and all grade 4-8 runners will use the 

outside three lanes of the track. Parents are 

welcome to join us for this event.  
 

Terry Fox had a dream that if each Canadian just gave $1.00, we could help fund cancer research.  All 

students are welcome to start bringing their loonies & toonies this week in support of the Terry Fox run for 

cancer research. 

Please help your child think of someone they might run in support of.  Students will be writing down a name on 

their support stickers and wearing them during the run. Don’t forget to wear red & white comfortable clothing 

and running shoes!!  

Thank you to my parent volunteers.  I will be contacting you on Tuesday to discuss how to help out the day of 

the event. ~ Mrs. Gruber 

 

From the Office…   

 
Paperless Newsletter 

We are considering cutting back on our paper usage, 

by refraining from PRINTING the weekly newsletter. It 

will still be available on the website & emailed to the 

TCS Community. Forms that need to be returned to the 

office would still be sent home with your child. 

However, we would like your feedback! If you would 

prefer to keep having a physical copy sent home with 

your children, please let Leanna know in the office! 

 

SEPTEMBER 
25  Soccer Practice after school 

26  Milk Orders Due 

27 Soccer Practice after school 

28  Terry Fox Run @ 1:15pm 

 Pizza Orders Due 

 

OCTOBER 
2 Soccer Practice after school 

3  Pastor Appreciation Day & Thanksgiving Chapel 

 Exhibition Soccer Game @ KBS Innsifil  

4  Soccer Tournament @ Barrie Community  Sports 

 Complex 

5  Pizza Day 

“Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.” - 1 John 3:18 



Cross Country 

Grades 7-8 cross country tryouts took place on 

Monday at lunch recess. Teams to be set and 

announced on Tuesday, September 25th. 

 

TCS SOCCER TEAM GAMES NEXT WEEK: 

On Wednesday, Oct. 3rd, we have our first exhibition 

game with Kempenfelt Bay School in Innisfil.  The bus is 

leaving TCS @ 2:30pm and will return to TCS @ 

4:15pm.  PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO PICK UP 

YOUR SON/DAUGHTER AT TCS @ 4:15pm.  :) 

 

Thursday, Oct. 4th is our NTD Soccer Tournament at 

2231 Nursery Road, Minesing (The Barrie Community 

Sports Complex). ALL STUDENTS NEED TO PROVIDE THEIR 

OWN TRANSPORTATION TO AND FROM THE COMPLEX. 

ARRIVAL TIME:  8:15-8:30am 

DEVOTIONS:  8:45am 

TOURNAMENT BEGINS:  9:00am 

TOURNAMENT ENDS:  3:15pm 

PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO HAVE YOUR SON/

DAUGHTER PICKED UP AT THE COMPLEX BY 3:30pm.   

If your son/daughter is been taken home by another 

parent, please send me an email.   

Thanking you in advance. 

     ~Mrs. Goodnough 

 

Wanted: 3 Steel Hockey Nets! 

We are looking for three good steel-framed hockey 

nets for the kids here at TCS! If you have or know of 

any that may be able to be donated, please let us 

know in the office. Thank you!! 

 

TCS MEMBERSHIP Forms due by October 31st 

Please complete and return your TCS Membership 

forms if you haven’t already done so. This will give you 

access to voting rights at our Fall and Spring Society 

meetings, policy information and providing the school 

with the Membership support needed.  

Forms were mailed out in June, however, if you no 

longer have your form for the 2018/2019 school year 

Membership, please email the office for a copy of the 

generic form. Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

From the Community…   

 

TCS Christmas Bazaar Vendors 

Vendor spaces for this year’s TCS Christmas Bazaar 

are going quickly! If you are interested in being a 

vendor at this year’s bazaar, please email 

tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca for a registration 

form as soon as possible. If you would like more 

information about the Bazaar or how you could help 

with the Bazaar this year, please email 

bazaar@timothychristianschool.ca. Thank you!  

 

re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie - South 

We have some volunteer openings this week, is there 

a day that you can help out? If so, please contact 

Maria at 705-730-3370 or emailing 

resource.barrie@outlook.com. 

 

Needs are as follows: 

Monday, Wednesday & Thursday : 1-5 

Friday: all day 

Saturday: 9:30-1:30 

 

We hope to see you at the Store, every little bit helps! 

 

Homework Highlights   
 

 

Grade 4 

Wed., Sept. 26  MW: Ps. 135:13,14 (written) 

Friday, Sept. 28  Spelling Unit 3 

 

Grade 4/5 

Mon., Sept. 24   Students present in-class  

   assignment on Story Telling 

Tues., Sept. 25   Spelling test Grades 4 & 5 -  

   Lesson 2 

Wed., Sept. 26  Social  Studies vocab quiz on  

   First Nations terms 

Thurs., Sept. 27  Math test Grades 4 & 5 - Unit  

   1:  Number Patterns 

Fri., Sept. 28   Checking for understanding on 

   Chapters 1-5:  Sign of the  

   Beaver 

Wed., Oct. 3  MW: 1 Peter 1:3-4 

 

Grade 5 

Mon., Sept. 24  Spelling test Unit 2 

Thurs., Sept. 27  Send Math review sheet back 

   to school to be corrected in  

   class 

Fri., Sept. 28  Math Test—Unit 1 on Number  

   Patterns 

   MW: 1 Peter 3:8-9 (written) 

Mon., Oct. 1  Spelling test Unit 3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PITCH COMMITTEE! 

We are hoping all our families at Timothy are having a great start to this school year. At TCS we have a board 

mandated program called PITCH which requires all families to “pitch in” by committing to 25 hours of 

volunteer service each school year. All families have received a 2018/19 PITCH form to fill out, and yes we do 

need a new form from each family for each new school year.  Please send in your family's completed PITCH 

form to the TCS Office right away if you haven't as of yet. Starting soon, we will be calling families and 

following up with them if we do not have a completed form from them on record. Also, please do start 

reporting any hours to the PITCH Committee by emailing timothypitch@gmail.com  as soon as you complete 

them; that way we all stay on track for keeping record of hours completed. Each hour must be recorded 

including task and date completed. (Example: 2 hours - preparing food for the school BBQ) This is to abide by 

guidelines set out for charities/nonprofits.  

Thank you and we look forward to serving alongside you this school year!  

Principal:  Rod Berg      Phone……….705-726-6621 

750 Essa Road      Fax…………...705-726-8571 

Barrie, ON  L4N 9E9        

www.timothychristianschool.ca             Email: tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca 
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